
November 5th, 2021 

Dear NH CHW Coalition Members, 

I, Victoria Adewumi, am writing this letter of intent as an individual with interest in running 
for the Southern Vice-Chair position on the NH CHW Coalition Steering Committee.   

I am employed as the Community Liaison/Community Health Worker for the City of 
Manchester Health Department, located in Manchester, NH. My interest in becoming a 
Steering Committee member lies in part to the incredible groundswell of support and 
investment for CHWs locally and nationally, and my desire to help shepherd that support in 
ways that centers CHW voices and advances the recognition of our important public health 
contributions. I would like to see the NH CHW Coalition continue to champion certification 
for CHWs, connect CHWs to each other and resources that nature their growth and 
development, and also pave the way for greater CHW leadership and autonomy in NH. 

I would be an excellent candidate for a position on the Steering Committee due to my many 
years serving as a CHW in Southern NH, my current work strengthening and establishing 
CHWs as critical outreach workers at the City of Manchester Health Department, and my 
current service on the NH CHW Coalition and the CHW Common Indicators Project. I would 
be excited to continue in my current role(s) to help further our important work. 

Thank you for your careful consideration of this letter of intent. 

Sincerely, 

Victoria Adewumi 
Community Liaison/CHW 
City of Manchester Health Department 

Running for: South VICE CHAIR
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